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NOTICE

Pursuant to Section 22 of Act 1599 of 2001, the list set forth in Ark. Code Ann. § 21-8-701(a) of persons required to file a Statement of Financial Interest (“SFI”) was expanded to include two new categories of persons.  The first such category is “[a]ll public and charter school superintendents” and the second is “[d]irectors of educational cooperatives.”

Attached hereto are copies of the current SFI form and instructions.  Please be advised that the SFI for calendar year 2001 will be due by no later than January 31, 2002.  In accordance with Ark. Code Ann. § 21-8-703, a school district public servant is required to file his or her SFI with the county clerk.

If you should have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact the Ethics Commission at (501) 324-9600 or toll free at (800) 422-7773.

08/01 


